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Comments: Dear Sir / Madam,

 

I believe that the proposed South Plateau Landscape Area Treatment Project (SPLAT) will have a very harmful

and negative impact on wild bison and other species that live in this area.  The road building, logging, and

burning will occur in or near habitat for a wide diversity of threatened wildlife species, including grizzlies, lynx,

and wolverines. According to a recent report, wildlife populations have already been reduced by an average of

80% in just the past 50 years, in large part due to habitat destruction and degradation like SPLAT. My hope is

that this project will be rejected. Thanks for your consideration.


